
 

 

 
      20th October 2023 

Mr Walmsley’s Paternity Leave 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Mr Walmsley welcomed his first child just before the half term break. I would like to 
extend our congratulations to him from the Barden community. Mr Walmsley will be 
absent from school for two weeks whilst he enjoys his paternity leave. In his absence, 
the class will be taught by Miss Gray. Miss Hayhurst, the teaching assistant in 
Wagtails, will continue to provide high quality, consistent support for the class. 
 
The Parents’ Evening session for Wagtails, which was to be held on Wednesday 8 th 
November will be postponed. I will contact you about the rearranged date when Mr 
Walmsley returns. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. If you need to discuss anything further, please 
do not hesitate to contact school to speak with me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

C.Holgate 
 
Mrs C Holgate 
Head teacher 
 


